NAR 2015 Midyear Realtor Party Political Action Conference
Washington D.C.

May 12 -17, 2015

FROM: Jerry Youngberg
Global Business Alliance Committee member
Public Policy Coordinating Committee member

The NAR 360 was a little different as it highlighted the safety concerns with the murder of an Arkansas Realtor, Beverly Carter, last year as a
focal point.

The Global Business Alliance committee heard reports of the various organizations involved in real estate activity around the world. It was
reported that the number of attendees from foreign countries set a record for the Midyear meeting.

There was one action item brought to Publi9¢ Policy Coordinating Committee by the Diversity Committee for the establishment of Community
Outreach Award to be selected biennially. This was approved.

The meetings with Sen. Hoeven and Sen Heitkamp and Cong. Cramer went well although the meetings were shortened due to committee
meetings and roll call votes.

NAR put out a great summary report that was distributed by NDAR.

Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of the North Dakota delegation to the NAR conference.



